MKP: Invitation to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

On 08/04/2020, Mekophar Chemical Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company invited shareholders to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

Time: 08h00 Friday, April 24th 2020

Location: Head Office of the Company – No. 297/5 Ly Thuong Kiet, Ward 15, Ho Chi Minh City

Contents: attached with this invitation

Participation condition:


All shareholders in the list as at record date 30/03/2020

To prepare the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020, Board of Directors notices shareholders as follows:

· Request shareholders to confirm the participation by fulfilling “Registration letter” form

· Shareholders who want to authorize other persons have to fulfill the “Authorization letter” form. Each shareholder can authorize once and the total number of shareholdings shall be equal to total number of authorized votes. If shareholders cannot choose who to authorize, please choose one of members of Board of Directors or Board of Supervisors of the Company 

· Shareholders have to send “Registration letter” or “Authorization letter” to the Company before 17h00 April 17th 2020 (according to the seal of the post) or phone: 028 3865 2535

· Due to the complicate development of Covid-19 outbreak, the Company had prepared anti-bacteria hand wash, facemask and temperature measurement. However, the Company encourage shareholders to authorize other person to participate in the meeting (especially shareholders who are far away, in big city and disease area)

· Entire documents of the meeting shall be posted on website of the Company and given to the Company when participating the meeting.

The Company requests shareholders to participate in the meeting in time. Shareholders have to present ID Card when participating in the meeting.

